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Menheniot Parish Clerk

From: Amy Looker <Amy.Looker@cornwall.gov.uk> on behalf of Streetlighting 

<streetlighting@cornwall.gov.uk>

Sent: 28 February 2023 11:38

To: clerk@menheniotparish.org.uk

Subject: RE: CHANGES TO STREET LIGHTING

Information Classification: CONTROLLED

 

Good morning, 

 

The Highway Technology Team are currently undertaking risk assessments to establish which 

highway lighting can be switched off based on specific criteria. The main areas of switch off 

initially will be housing estates and rural locations. Town/City centres will remain illuminated as 

will main roads. Implementation of part-night operation is planned for Spring 2023 and is likely to 

be phased as areas are risk assessed. 

 

There is no legal requirement to conduct public consultation. Cornwall Council have consulted 

with key stakeholders (including emergency services) and other local authorities who already have 

a part-night operation system in place.  

 

Once each area has been reviewed and is ready for switch off the Highway Technology team will 

meet with the Community Link Officers, Town & Parish Councils and local Police to ensure any 

relevant local knowledge is shared (i.e. areas with known ASB issues, high crime) as part of the 

decision making process. 

 

We will be in touch further when your area is ready for switch-off 

 

Kind Regards 
Amy Looker | Highway Technology & Asset Systems Manager 

Transport, Environment & Maritime Infrastructure | Environment & Connectivity 
Sustainable Growth & Development | Cornwall Council 

 

From: Menheniot Parish Clerk <clerk@menheniotparish.org.uk>  

Sent: 13 February 2023 09:32 

To: Streetlighting <streetlighting@cornwall.gov.uk> 

Subject: CHANGES TO STREET LIGHTING 

 

CAUTION: This is an EXTERNAL email which was sent from outside of Cornwall Council's network. Do not click links, open 

attachments, or reply unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe. Do not provide any login or password 

details if requested. 

Good Morning 
 
I’ve read that CC will be making changes to its schedule of street lighting and turning them off 
during the night. 
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Can you give my councillors more information as to how this will happen? Local consultation with 
parish councils? The proposed locations? Exceptions? When this is likely to come into effect? 
 
Oll an gwella - all the best 
 
 
John Hesketh 

Parish Clerk & RFO 
Lambest Cottage 
Menheniot 
Cornwall PL14 3RE 
 
01579-342437 
clerk@menheniotparish.org.uk 
www.menheniotparish.org.uk 
My usual working hours are Monday – Wednesday 9am to midday 
 

 
This email and attachments are intended for above named only and may be confidential. If they have come to you in 
error you must take no action based on them, nor must you copy or show them to anyone. Please email us 
immediately at clerk@menheniotparish.org.uk to report the error. Replies may be subject to recording and/or 
monitoring in accordance with the relevant legislation and may need to be disclosed under the Freedom of 
Information Act 2000 or the Environmental Information Regulations 2004. Security Warning: It is the responsibility of 
the person receiving this email to scan it and any attachments for malicious viruses. The Parish Council will not 
accept liability for any damage caused by a virus. 
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